
 

Dear Church Family, 
 

Happy Fall!!!  We have tons of fun things planned for the fall 
- Trunk or Treat, Blessing of the Animals, Rise Against 
Hunger, and UMW retreat - just to name a few.  As I write 
this I am planning out my trunk for our Trunk or Treat.  I 
am super excited about my decorations.  We hope that our Trunk or Treat has 
many people from our community come on our campus and feel the love of 
Christ through our actions.   
 

The SPR and Finance Committee made an important decision to eliminate 
nursery at 8:45.  The committees decided that since no child had used the 
nursery in 4 months at 8:45 that is would be a better use of our money to only 
offer nursery for 9:45 Sunday School and 11:00 worship.  This change will be in 
effect Sunday November 5.   
 

It is the time of year we set church leadership for next year. We need everyone 
to help our church be in ministry and mission!  The nominations and leadership 
committee will be meeting in early October.  If you are interested in serving, 
please email me or call me.  Please note that all leadership is set by nominations 
and voted by Charge Conference on November 5.   
 

We need people to help serve in the following committees: 
Church Business: Finance, Church Council, Pastor/Staff Parish Relations, 
Trustees 
Programs: Missions and Outreach, Worship, Education, Hospitality.   
 

I wanted to share an update on our finances.  Thank you to all who are generous 
with your giving.  Our finance committee is committed to making careful 
financial decisions.  We have had many unexpected expenses especially with our 
historic building.  We are trying to get everything back on track.  We hope that 
you will continue your faithful giving to SUMC.  Please remember you can give 
online at senoiaumc.org/give 
 

On a personal note, thank you for all the prayers and support you provided our 
family after my grandmother's fall and illness and Trey's motherõs surgery.  We 
are very grateful to be in such a caring, supportive church.  Words cannot 
express how blessed we feel to be here.  Thank you! 
 

Love, 
  

 Fall Festival & Trunk-or-
Treat, Pictures 

 Fundraisers, Open Book 
Youth, Outreach, Handbells 

  From the Organ Bench, 
Womenõs Fall Retreat, Connection 

Groups  

Monthly Mission Moment 

Worship, District Events 

Stewardship, Volunteers, 
Children & Youth Connection, 

Wednesday Night Suppers

Monthly Calendar 

Pastor: Rev. Ashley Jenkins 
ashleyjenkins@senoiaumc.org  

 

Director of Programs: Barb Combs 
barbcombs@senoiaumc.org 

 

Organist/Choir Master:  
Jim Preece 

 

Administrative Assistant &             
Finance Secretary: Lee Berry 

office@senoiaumc.org 
 

Nursery Coordinator:                                
Bereatha Brooks 

 

Housekeeping: Polly Watson 
 

A/V Techs: Gail Noble &                               
John Felbinger 

THE NEWSLETTER OF SENOIA UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

October 2017 

http://senoiaumc.org/give


tŀƎŜ н 

  

 

 

 

 

   

Mark your calendars now for the annual Fall Festival & Trunk-or-Treat. Itôs on Saturday, October 28, here at Senoia 
UMC. Lots of fun times are in the planning and, of course, games and treats for all the kids.  

VOLUNTEERS and AMBASSADORS  NEEDED!!!! 

Please contact  Abagail Abel to help with the festival  and trunk-or-treat at (678) 386-9426.                                        

Contact Kathy Burdg to be an Ambassador at (770) 486-6231. 

tel:6783869426
tel:7704866231
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An informational meeting for our next mission trip to La Senda 

Methodist Childrenõs Home and School in Guatemala was held 

on Sunday afternoon, September 24, 2017, during which we 

went over the basic information for the 2018 trip. The dates for 

our trip to La Senda are February 18 ð 24, 2018, which is 

Coweta and Fayette County schoolsõ winter break. Each year we 

have a wonderful time ministering with the children both at the 

school and childrenõs home. We would like you to come along 

and join us next year! Everyone of any age can help as your life 

will be forever changed from this mission trip.  

Planning is just beginning. If you cannot go along on the trip, 

come and help in the fund-raising for the trip. Several new 

things are being considered to raise funds, making it more cost-

effective for every individual going on the trip. If you have any 

ideas or have questions about the trip, contact either Scott 

Tinsley (stinsley@southatlantamechanial.com or 404-720-4294) 

or Barb Combs (bcombs220@gmail.com or 419-680-2103). 

Watch for future plans and updates!!!   

Hey, everyone!!! There are still dates available for your team, 

committee, or group to host a fundraiser for Wednesday Night 

Supper. The schedule is available from now until May or 

possibly June 2018. This is a wonderful opportunity for you to 

help out a worthy cause in and for our church, while enjoying 

the camaraderie of preparing the meal and having fellowship 

with all the WNS attendees. Every group can choose a ministry 

or mission of the church that they would like to help out in this 

manner. If you are interested in funding a night, contact Gail 

Noble (gailnoble@ymail.com), Kathy Burdg 

(edoras@comcast.net) , or Barb Combs 

(bcombs220@gmail.com).    

 

The Open Book Youth Group is settling into their new 

digs, the recently named Open Book Room (next to the 

JOY Classroom at the front of the church). They meet 

every Sunday morning at 9:45. We have 9 youth in our 

church who attend the Open Book group.  

Several events are being planned for the group, the first of 

which will be on Saturday, Oct. 14, 2017, when the group 

will be going to the Georgia National Fair in Perry, GA. It 

should be a wild and fun time for both the kids and adult 

chaperones.  

They will also be working on various service, ministry, and 

mission events over this upcoming year. Check out the 

group on any Sunday morning! Jon Morris, Dale House, 

and Jessi Perrson lead the group. 

 

The bells continue to ring at SUMC   

This wonderful group rehearses on Tuesday  night from 6:30-

8:00. On Tuesday, October 31, the group will take a break and 

not meet so everyone can be at home to greet all the little 

"spooks" arriving for Trick or Treat!! Sunday, October 29, at 

the 11am worship hour the bells will share their music in 

worship for the first time! 
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